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Dear Committee, 

I am an Oregon voter, resident of rural Oregon, and a person of faith, and I support 

HB3075-1. I supported getting Measure 114 on the ballot, and voted for it, because 

our family has friends and coworkers who have been lost to preventable gun violence 

that could have been prevented through implementation of a permit program. I write 

to ask you to please pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is ready for 

full implementation of Measure 114 and we can begin saving lives.  Research shows 

that permits to purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will reduce homicides and 

suicides in Oregon. This will have a positive impact on the economy, family life, 

community health, and the intangible, uncountable cost of grief from homicides and 

suicides in our state that could be prevented by permit program.  

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cora Rose 

 

 


